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February 16, 2009 

 

To:  The Honorable Tom Friedel & Members of the Common Council 

 

From:  David L. Maack 

  5
th

 District Alderman 

 

Memo Re: Strategic Planning Session 

 

 

I am requesting that a City Council Strategic Planning session be scheduled for mid May.  This 

will allow  the Alderman and new Mayor to discuss goals and priorities as we begin to prepare 

the 2010 city budget. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


